








Mrs Hughes pointed out that 7 4% of all staff did not have a spell of sickness through the 
2021-2022 academic year. 

Mrs McGuirk advised that the HRD team are reflecting on presenteeism and are mindful 
that staff onsite may be suffering from stress. 

Members were provided with detail on recruitment data, staff review requests and staff 
turnover and were advised on the robust procedures that are applied when a vacancy is 
created. Mrs Hughes reported on employee relations, staff contracts and part time 
lecturers with more than four years' service. 

Members noted the report. Mr Alexander advised that it may prove helpful to provide long 
term trends of sickness absence on an ad hoc basis. 

A16. ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

Mrs Hughes informed that the College has recently gone through an AccessNI 
compliance audit and relayed that a satisfactory rating was returned by the Auditors. 

Mrs Hughes confirmed that the College has been shortlisted for a CIPD award for the 
OCN level 5 Leadership and Management course that was developed inhouse. 

A17. DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING 

The next meeting of the Staffing Committee is scheduled for 17.30 on Tuesday 28 
February 2023 via TEAMs. Members also agreed that the final Staffing Committee of the 
year in May will be held in Banbridge. 

The meeting concluded at 19.49. 
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